21/01/18

Dear Ms Carr,

| write in support of the application by Valley Renewables Group (VRG) to purchase woodland for
community use, near the Carron Dam in the Carron Valley.

As a resident of the Carron Valley | think this will be an asset for our rural community and hopefully
enable future development to further enhance the local area for locals and visitors alike.

With none of the usual social infrastructure being available to us, this would provide an initial focus
and immediate location for outdoor community events. It will offer an excellent starting point for
future development on the site to realise a long term vision led by the enthusiastic team from VRG.

Yours sincerely,

Wendy Evangelisti



